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Breakfast forum: Western Australia 

The Occupational Therapy Board of Australia invites occupational 
therapists in Western Australia to a free breakfast forum 
 
 
Date:  Monday 27 May 2013 
 
Time:  7.30am for breakfast 
  8.00am – 9.00am for National Board presentation including Q&A 
  9.30am event close 
 
Venue:  Royal Perth Hospital – Bruce Hunt Lecture Theatre 

Level 2 South Block 
(just inside the main entrance off Wellington Street) 
197 Wellington St 
Perth WA 6000  
 
Please refer to map on following page 
 
Attendance via videoconference (Telehealth network) is also available 
for practitioners located in remote/regional areas of Western Australia 

 

RSVP:   Places are strictly limited - please RSVP by no later than Friday 17 May 
2013 to secure your space and to advise of videoconferencing requirements 
(if applicable) 
https://www.research.net/s/RSVP_Perth_breakfast_forum_May_2013 
 

 
Occupational therapists are invited to meet with the National Board and AHPRA staff to learn 
more about the National Registration and Accreditation Scheme, to take part in a Q&A 
session and to network with peers.  

Interstate meetings  

The Occupational Therapy Board of Australia (the National Board) meets on a monthly 
basis, typically at the AHPRA National Office, Melbourne. In addition to publishing monthly 
communiqués, members of the National Board are holding interstate breakfast forums with 
practitioners to engage directly about national regulation and related matters.  
 
This will be the Board’s second breakfast forum for 2013.   Future dates/venues anticipated 
for 2013 include Adelaide (24 July) and Sydney (22 October). 

RSVP is essential 

The National Board’s breakfast forums are open to all occupational therapists and are free of 
charge. Further events may be scheduled if numbers exceed venue capacity. Please note 
that RSVP is essential. 

Keep up to date! 

An important and easy way to keep up to date with the work of the National Board is to 
register to receive email updates (you may opt out at any time). Visit the About us section of 

the National Board’s website to register: www.occupationaltherapyboard.gov.au  

http://www.surveymonkey.net/MySurvey_EditPage.aspx?sm=luHLyTL%2ffpakicQ1lB9qEI%2fZvol%2b3G2VR0SmhoXuGV7kLb61HXlG8s485D7iQmEi&TB_iframe=true&height=450&width=650
https://www.research.net/s/RSVP_Perth_breakfast_forum_May_2013
http://www.occupationaltherapyboard.gov.au/
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Finding the venue 

For information about transport and parking, please refer to information on the Royal Perth 
Hospital website: www.rph.wa.gov.au/transpark.html 

 

 

 

 

Bruce Hunt Lecture Theatre 

Multi level carpark 

http://www.rph.wa.gov.au/transpark.html

